
Notice of Publication of Meeting and FY 2019-2021 DBE and FY 2017-2019 ACDBE Goals 
 
Okaloosa County, in accordance with United States Department of Transportation policies, has 
developed contract and three year (Fiscal Years 2017-2019) Disadvantaged Business Enterprise 
Concession for Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport (VPS) and (Fiscal Years 2019-2021) Construction 
Goals and Okaloosa County Airport System (Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport, Destin Executive 
Airport and Bob Sikes Airport), respectively. 
 
As part of the public review process, a Disadvantaged/Small Business Enterprise meeting will be 
held at the Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport located at 1701 State Road 85 N., Eglin AFB, FL 32542 
from 9:00 to 10:00 am CST on October 4, 2018.   The meeting will include a presentation of the 
proposed goal methodologies as well as the Airport Department’s continued efforts to attract DBE 
and SBE participation.  
 
In addition to the meeting, the proposed goals and rationales will be available for inspection and 
comment for a period of 30-days following the date of this notice at the Administrative Offices of the 
Destin-Fort Walton Beach Airport between 8:00 am and 5:00 pm CST as well as also being available 
on the Airport’s website at https://www.flyvps.com/. Comments received during the 30 days review 
period will be incorporated into the respective finalized DBE Goal Reports.   
 
For information related to the 3-year Airport Concession DBE and Design/Construction DBE Goals, 
please contact Ms. Cheryl Barrow, Airports Finance & Project Development Specialist, at (850) 
651-7160 or cbarrow@myokaloosa.com. 
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